Birla Balika Vidyapeeth, Pilani

Ref No: BBV/20-21/Parents/05-01 Dated 01-05-2020

Dear Parents,

Hope all are doing safe under lockdown and happy being together as family.

This is in continuation to my previous letter No BBV/19-20/Parents/03-04 dated 26 March 2020.

Under the prevailing Pandemic situation, few parents are again requesting that the date for payment of fees without penalty may further be extended.

In view of the above, it has been decided that the date of payment of fees for the session 2020-21 has been **extended till 30 June, 2020 without penalty.**

It has also been decided that the fee may be paid in instalments.

It is also well appreciated, a line of confirmation from the parents (for those who have not paid the fees till date) that

"We confirm admission of my ward, Name -----, Class -----Student No. ----- for the academic session 2020-2021 and the fee shall be paid on or before 30 June 2020"

This will help us to finalize the admission status of the school, class wise and to fill the waitlisted candidates, as been usually done every year.

The confirmation letter may be given to the respective class teachers.

Your kind cooperation is solicited to serve you better.

Be safe; Stay Safe

Birla Balika Vidyapeeth, Pilani is one of the Safest, Secured, Tranquil, Pollution Free Residential Schools for Girls in India

With Warm Regards

Dr. M. Kasturi

M. Kastini

Principal

PS: Those who already paid the fees, kindly ignore this Communication

प्रिय अभिभावक.

आशा है कि सभी लॉकडाउन के तहत सुरक्षित हैं और परिवार के रूप में एक साथ खुश हैं। यह पत्र हमारे पिछले पत्र सन्दर्भ संख्या BBV / 19-20 / Parents / 03-04 दिनांक 26 मार्च 2020 की निरंतरता में जारी है।

प्रचलित महामारी की स्थिति के तहत, कुछ अभिभावकों का पुनः अनुरोध है कि विलम्ब शुल्क के बिना फीस के भुगतान की तारीख आगे बढ़ाई जाय। उपरोक्त के मद्देनजर, यह निर्णय लिया गया है कि सत्र 2020 -21 के लिए शुल्क के भुगतान की तारीख को 30 जून, 2020 तक बिना किसी विलम्ब शुल्क के बढ़ा दिया गया है।

यह भी तय किया गया है कि शुल्क का भुगतान किस्तों में किया जा सकता है। अभिभावकों की ओर से एक पंक्ति निम्नवत पुष्टि के रूप में प्राप्त करने की आशा की जाती है (उन लोगों के लिए जिन्होंने आज तक फीस का भुगतान नहीं किया है)।

"हम अकादिमक सत्र 2020-2021 के लिए मेरे वार्ड, नाम ------छात्रा संख्या ----- के दाखिले की पृष्टि करते हैं और शुल्क का भुगतान 30 जून 2020 या उससे पहले किया जाएगा।"

यह हमें स्कूल, कक्षावार प्रवेश की स्थिति को अंतिम रूप देने और प्रतीक्षा सूची वाले उम्मीदवारों को भरने में मदद करेगा, जैसा कि आमतौर पर हर साल किया जाता है।

पुष्टि पत्र सम्बंधित कक्षा अध्यापक / अध्यापिका को प्रेषित किया जाय |

आपके सहयोग से हम आपकी बेहतर सेवा कर सकते हैं।

सुरक्षित रहें

बिरला बालिका विद्यापीठ, पिलानी भारत में लड़िकयों के लिए सबसे सुरक्षित, शांत, प्रदूषण मुक्त आवासीय विद्यालयों में से एक है।

हार्दिक शुभकामनाओं सहित

डॉ. एम्. कस्तूरि

M. Kastin

प्राचार्या

जो लोग पहले से ही शुल्क का भुगतान करते हैं, कृपया इस संचार को अनदेखा करें।